SERVING INDIVIDUAL INVESTORS

l’ I The Asset Management Industry
”

INVESTMENT COMPANY INSTITUTE

MEMO# 19021

July 15, 2005

FSA (UK) INTRODUCES ASSET
MANAGEMENT NEWSLETTER

©2005 Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and
therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not
be considered a substitute for, legal advice. [19021] July 15, 2005 TO: INTERNATIONAL
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OPERATIONS ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 15-05 RE: FSA (UK) INTRODUCES ASSET
MANAGEMENT NEWSLETTER The Financial Services Authority (FSA) in the United Kingdom
has introduced an Asset Management Newsletter to give updates and advice on issues that
impact asset managers. The first edition of the newsletter includes FAQs on the use of
simplified prospectuses, an update from the FSA’s Financial Promotions Department (which
determines whether marketing messages are “clear, fair and not misleading”), and an
article on (and links to) tailored handbooks for asset managers. The newsletter is available
on the FSA’s web site at http://www.fsa.gov.uk/pubs/newsletters/am_newsletterl.pdf.
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